
touchdown.
Samuel Dominguez led the 

team in receiving with four 
catches for 90 yards. Ryan Jones 
finished the night completing 8 
of  14 passing attempts for 114 

By Coach Rider
The Bronte Longhorns were 

defeated by the Roscoe 
Plowboys 54-19 last Friday 

night.
The Longhorns were led in 

rushing by Tristin Minjarez with 
17 rushes for 81 yards. Both Ean 
Ward and Isaish Ornelaz had 64 
rushing yards and each scored a 
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yards and one touchdown. Ean 
Ward led the Longhorns defense 
with 6.5 tackles.

The Longhorns finished third 
place in district and made the 
playoffs.  The Horns will play 
Van Horn in the first round. 
The game will be at EL Ave 
Stadium in Crane on Friday, 
November 13, at 7:30 pm.

Restoring Bronte Foundation 
is holding a citywide trash pick-
up day from 3:30 pm to 5 pm.

Check-in, check-out and pizza 
will be housed at Kickapoo 
Creek Lodge in downtown 
Bronte (the old Cumbie 
building).

RBF will provide trash bags.  
For all those 18 and under, free 
pizza will served afterwards for 
all those who filled at least two 
bags of  trash.  A free RBF t-shirt 
will be given to the person who 
picks up the most trash.

So, put on your work clothes 
and gloves and show up ready to 
gather trash around Bronte.

     The juniors will be taking the 
Armed Services Vocational 
Aptitude Battery (ASVAB) on 
Monday, November 23rd, 
2015at Bronte High School.  
The ASVAB is the military 

entrance exam which contains 
an aptitude test and a career 
interest inventory.  Based on the 
results of  the test, the students 
will be able to pinpoint primary 
interest areas that can help 
determine career fields or 
occupations that are potentially 
satisfying, even if  they do not 
join the military.  Each junior 
will receive a score report and 
an informational booklet when 
the results are returned.  If  you 
have any questions, please 
contact the counselor’s office at 
Bronte High School at 473-
2511, or visit www.official-
asvab.com.  

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers met Monday, October 
19, at First Baptist Church in 
Bronte for their regular noon 
pot luck and meeting.

Legislative Chairman Paul 
Gothard reported concerns 
regarding health care and its 
funding.  He urged members 
and active school personnel to 
call our US senators and 
representatives to SB2148 and 
HB3696, new bills to do away 
with the proposed increase to 
Medicare Part B.

District officers Lynn Granzin 
and Lynda Gottschalk met with 
the group to bring them up-to-

(Continued on page 7)

 The Bronte Lady Longhorns defeated Gorman last 
Tuesday night in Clyde to win the Bi-District Championship, 25-18, 25-15 and 25-13.  On Saturday, 
November 7, they faced off  against Chillicothe in the Area round and came away with the Area 
Championship, posting scores of  25-15, 25-11, and 25-10.  At presstime, the Lady Horns were slated to 
play the Lady Eagles of  Sterling City in Grape Creek on Tuesday, November 10, on the next rung of  the 
playoff  ladder.


